Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



August 2006

Dear Praying Friends,

Darleen and I have been overseas since July 5. We have had the pleasure of visiting the Keith Klaus family in Germany, the Allan Mercer family in South Africa, and as I write this letter we are with the Guy Grenade family in Mauritius. The Lord willing in a few days we will be with the Bill Ashbury family in Malawi, Africa.

Brother Klaus and his family have done well with the Germany language. They are involved with both a German-speaking, and English-speaking ministry. We had a great time visiting with them. Brother Mercer has been involved in starting a number of ministries in different areas around South Africa. We had an opportunity to see four of those works. Brother Grenade has been faithfully laboring in two ministries in Mauritius. It has been a delight to get to know each of these ministries a bit better.

Please pray for Brother Milad Khaled of Lebanon. As you know, there is conflict in his part of the world. He was in the States for two conferences when the trouble broke out. He has been attempting to get back to his family and ministry. Pray that the Lord will give him safe passage, and that He will protect his family and church from harm.

Thank you for your faithful support of our family and ministry.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone